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Family Reading to Promote Taking Care of the Environment 

Help your child’s “reading brain” by diving into the Community Scope and Sequence used by The Emily 

Lembeck Early Learning Center, the Pre-K Center for Marietta City Schools, and nine other early learning 

centers in the City of Marietta in correlation with the Literacy and Justice for All campaign.  Each month 

there is a different focus on themes and “anchor” books that reinforce the themes.  In April, young 

students will answer inquiry questions like: How can we take care of our world? And What is 

pollution? 

Spring is here and the flora and fauna are starting to erupt around us.  As the world wakes up, read with 

us as we learn how we can protect these precious resources and minimize pollution of all kinds.  Everyone 

can make a difference!  The smallest changes, when done by many, can make the biggest impact.   

As you read with your children think aloud, make predictions, and talk about new vocabulary words. This 

will build their inferential thinking skills (what children can predict about what they are reading), 

vocabulary knowledge (the number of words children know and understand) and increase reading 

comprehension skills (understanding what the text is trying to convey).  Engage in conversations with your 

children about the wonders of the natural world and how we can protect them.  April’s anchor books are: 

• Gilberto and the Wind by Marie Hall Ets 

• Cloudy with a Chance of Meatballs by Judi Barrett 

• The Lorax by Dr. Seuss 

• Fish is Fish by Leo Lionni 



Families are encouraged to visit the public library or find the books at a local store. Visit Switzer Public 

Library in Marietta to see a display of these books as well as others that focus on this month’s theme.  

Suggested activities that families can do with their children to deepen their understanding and promote 

these themes and inquiry questions include:  

 

1) Decorate reusable water bottles for your family to utilize.  This can be done with stickers or 

permanent markers and can be a big boost to our environment by limiting plastic waste.   

2) Get outside and go on a garbage walk.  As a family, bring a trash bag and pick up trash as you get 

some sunshine, exercise, and enjoy the new growth of Spring.  

3) Have a discussion as a family and list ways you all can help the earth together.  You might include 

things like using reusable grocery bags, turning off the water while brushing your teeth, recycling, 

or turning off the lights when you leave a room.   

As the local point of contact for the Get Georgia Reading Campaign, the Cobb Collaborative is pleased to 

increase awareness of this community-wide opportunity to develop strong readers.  

If your business or organization is interested in learning more and promoting the Community Scope and 

Sequence by providing information and resources to families, please contact the Cobb Collaborative’s 

Literacy Coordinator, Leslie Danford, at ldanford@cobbcollaborative.org.    

 

      ### 

The Cobb Collaborative is a membership of non-profit organizations, local government, businesses, 

faith-based organizations, educational institutions, professional organizations, associations, and citizens 

who share ideas, expertise, and resources to improve outcomes for children and families in Cobb. 
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